
RAPID RADIO RESPONSE

National Guard units respond more effectively to COVID-19 
pandemic in their local communities thanks to L3Harris’ quick 
response to training requests.

National Guard units across the nation now have greater situational awareness in their 
areas of operations thanks to the 21st-century technology provided by L3Harris XL-200 
single-band/multiband radios. 

Since the fall of 2019, L3Harris Public Safety and Professional Communications team  
have been working to deploy the Domestic Operations (DOMOPS) communication 
system - user radio refresh for the U.S. National Guard.

The United States National Guard Bureau has purchased thousands of L3Harris XL-200P 
and XG-100M radios and base stations since 2015 for its 54 states and territories.  
This contract updates all the Guard’s non-tactical radios for use in disasters, mutual-aid 
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SUPPORTING THE MINNESOTA NATIONAL GUARD DURING STATE 
ACTIVE DUTY RESPONSE 

As part of the DOMOPS contract, the Minnesota National Guard received more 
than 200 radios and equipment. When the state’s governor called up the National 
Guard to support local agencies in their efforts during the COVID-19 pandemic and 
during civil unrest, soldiers and airmen of the Minnesota National Guard required 
specific training and certification to operate the radios for mutual-aid support with 
local first-responder officials; more than 7,000 members were activated to assist 
in these two missions throughout the state.

The L3Harris Demo and Solutions team rapidly scheduled an on-site, three-
day session with both the Army National Guard and Air National Guard units in 
Minnesota. During this exercise, training was provided to five Communications 
leaders for both branches, including programming for traditional radio operations 
in analog, digital/analog, and 700/800 MHz Trunked operation, as well as 
maintenance and servicing of the radios. After the emergency session, both 
units were clear to use the radios in mutual-aid missions across the state.
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